
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences joined the activity “ Rajabhat Community 
Development Volunteers” for the charity on the birthday of The Queen Mother. 

On August 11th, 2020, the Board Executive, the lecturers, and the staff from the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences joined the activity “ Rajabhat Community Development 
Volunteers.” By keeping and clean the area around the university as the charity for the birthday 
of Her Majesty Queen Sirikit, The Queen Mother, on August 12th, 2020. 


